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You are invited to the inaugural Bachelor of Philosophy (PhB) 
Symposium. Held the evening before ANU Open Day, this 
event will allow potential undergraduate students to see what 
happens at ANU. 

About the PhB program and symposium

The PhB program at ANU is one of the most prestigious 
and rewarding degrees across Australia, offering unique 
opportunities to participate in real research at the 
undergraduate level. Students are required to complete a 
few research projects throughout, and these often take place 
at the frontiers of the field with one-on-one guidance from 
experts. Currently the PhB covers the sciences, arts, and 
Asia-Pacific studies.

The PhB Symposium at ANU is an exciting chance for the 
broader community to hear about the rewards of the PhB 
from the students themselves. PhB students will give short 
presentations on research projects they’ve taken across the 
sciences, arts, and Asia-Pacific studies, showcasing the 
many opportunities offered in PhB and tertiary education 
overall. Nibbles will be provided.

The event will be launched by the ANU Vice Chancellor, 
Professor Brian Schmidt.

Friday 26 August 2016 6.00pm-8.00pm 

	
Manning Clark Centre, Theatre 2, Building 26A, Union Court, ANU Campus

ANU Bachelor of 
Philosophy Symposium 

ANU College of 
Arts & Social 
Sciences

Register now

Register via Eventbrite at bit.ly/ANU-PHB

For further information, contact
E  externalrelations.cass@anu.edu.au 
T 02 6125 8207

www.anu.edu.au/study/events
CRICOS# 00120C
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